
TIMING 

Work will be carried out by civil and electrical 
contractors engaged by Council. Construction is 
due to start in early February.  

FIND OUT MORE  

Contact Council’s Project Manager Heather 
Christie  

Email ssc@ssc.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

UPDATE 
BELLINGARA NETBALL COURTS 
SURFACE RENEWAL AND LIGHTING UPGRADE 2022 
Planned upgrade work for Bellingara Netball Courts will start in February. 
Construction work will include improving the compliance and function of the courts, 
surfaces and amenities.  

BACKGROUND 

Council has obtained a substantial commitment to 
improve the courts, lighting and repair the surfaces 
and drainage. The budget for this project was 
increased to $2.5million from $1.6million to allow for 
additional work identified to support our netball 
community. 

  

STAGING 

The project will be delivered in stages. Stage 1 is to 
upgrade the top tier courts (highlighted in red) and 
will be delivered this year.  

 

SCOPE 

The overall project includes renewal of court 
surfaces and the base, pavement (top level), 
drainage, fencing, seating and renewal of services 
(lighting, PA systems, accessibility). 
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